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On January 25, 2015 at 2:25 PM a female student was approached while jogging
on Prexy Street by two males in a black Ford Explorer. The driver of the vehicle a
Hispanic male in his late thirties accompanied by a second Hispanic male in his
late twenties pull next to the victim and told her that if she ever needs anyone to
talk to she could call him. He also asked her if she wanted his cell number. The
subject then asked the victim to get in his vehicle. At this point the victim called
911 and informed Seguin Police Department of the situation. The subject left the
scene and did not return. TLUPD checked the area but did not locate the subjects
or vehicle. The Texas Lutheran community should watch for this vehicle and
report any suspicious vehicles or persons to Texas Lutheran University Police
Department. Also remember when out jogging or walking around the campus it is
always safer to travel with friends. Anyone that has information about this
incident should contact Texas Lutheran University Police Department at 830-372-
8000.



